
 
 
 
  

Lilongwe 07 April 2022 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
 
With this letter, I wish to certify that I know Chimwemwe Chiwaya as a competent 
accountant and good administrator, she pools her expertise with adequate skills. 
 
I therefore recommend her to any prospect enrolment for further studies. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Elias Luwis Mawaya 
 
The Development Fund of Norway 
Finance and Administration Manager 

P O Box 322 Lilongwe, Malawi 
elias@utviklingsfondet.no 
 +265 99 1 060 171 

 


